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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 

 

DPNR TO HOLD INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS ON  
LA REINE FISH MARKET 

 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural 
Resources informs the fishing community of an information meeting to 
discuss the re-opening and maintenance of the La Reine Fish Market on 
Friday, December 11 on St. Croix. In-person attendance will be capped at 25 
due to COVID-19 restrictions. Thus, a first session will run from 2:00 - 3:30 pm 
and a second session may accommodate additional interested persons from 
3:30 - 4:30 P.M.  
 
Interested persons are strongly encouraged to attend through the virtual 
platform provided. All recommendations of the Virgin Islands Department of 
Health and the Centers for Disease Control will be followed. Masks will be 
required to attend in-person.  
 
Attendance by internet or phone is available. For more information contact the 
Division of Fish and Wildlife at 340-773-1082 or join the meeting virtually by 
using the information below. 
 
The following information may be used to view the meeting: 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/378327597 
 
You can also dial in using your phone. 
United States: +1 (872) 240-3212 
Access Code: 378-327-597 
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